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ACESF Awards $19,500 in 
Collegiate Scholarships 

The ACESF proudly congratulates our 2023 

Educational Scholarship Recipients! 

 

Recipient                          Class             Amount 
 

     ⁺ADOC Employee 

    *Charles & Doris Farquhar Memorial Scholarship recipient 

  **ADOC Fallen Officer Memorial Scholarship recipient 

***Prior scholarship recipient 

 

Remember!!  The ACESF 

is eligible to receive 

donations as part of the 

annual United Way State 

Combined Campaign.  

Please help us support the 

ADOC family in times of 

need by designating  the 

ACESF to receive a 

portion of your charitable 

contribution 

Kynslee Williford High School Senior $2,500*

Vernetta Wright⁺ Graduate Student $1,500**

Jonah Drach High School Senior $1,000

Hagen Hagood High School Senior $1,000

Jada Harris High School Senior $1,000

Campbell Hughes High School Senior $1,000

Nikshith Kandula High School Senior $1,000

Alisha Lewis Undergraduate $1,000

Anthony McCall High School Senior $1,000

Gerald Moore High School Senior $1,000

Christopher Noe Undergraduate $1,000

Dalyce Sanders High School Senior $1,000

LaDonna Scott High School Senior $1,000

Hermonee Smith Undergraduate $1,000

Jessi Whitacre High School Senior $1,000

Kira Butterbaugh Undergraduate $ 500***

Harmonie Gachett Undergraduate $ 500***

Mahogany Jordan Undergraduate $ 500***

Peyton Ray Undergraduate $ 500***

Sagittarius Williams Undergraduate $ 500***



 
 

 

 

 

The ACESF Board recently approved a motion to donate $1,000 to the family of Huntsville 

Police Officer Garrett Crumby.  Officer Crumby was killed responding to a domestic violence 

call on March 28th.  Our thoughts and prayers go out to Officer Crumby’s family.  

ACESF Makes Donation to Family of Huntsville Police  

Officer Killed in the Line of Duty 

The ACESF Board is proud to annouce the addition of a new member  – Leslie Whitacre,  

Administrative Analyst I with the Inspector General’s Office.  Leslie has been with the Department 13 

years and has worked on the ELC and Picnic Committees.  Welcome Leslie!   

ACESF Board Welcomes New Member 

Please mark your calendar for the 22nd Annual ACESF North Alabama Benefit Golf Tournament.  The 

tournament will once again be held at the magnificent Ledges Golf Course in Huntsville on Monday, 

July 17th.  We could use your assistance in identifying and contacting sponsors for this terrific event.  

Please pass along the names of potential sponsors and contact information you might have to Andy 

Farquhar.  Also let him know should you be interested in participating. Additional tournament 

information is available on the ACESF website – www.acesfund.org. 

22nd Annual North Alabama Benefit Golf Tournament  


